
 
 

Incorporated 1787 

 

Conservation Commission 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Thursday, April 21, 2022 

8:15 P.M. 

 
Notice is hereby given by the Weston Conservation Commission that it will hold a public hearing on 

Thursday, April 21, 2022, at 8:15 pm p.m. via Zoom Video Webinar, to consider the following 

application: 

 

Town of Weston, Moore Property, Map 17 Block 1 Lot 17, Lords Highway East, Modification of 

Weston Dog Park Permit 18-01 [22-05] 

 

The Commission’s file is available on the Town website: 

 https://www.westonct.gov/government/boards-commissions/appointed/conservation-commission 

and in the Land Use Department, Town Hall Annex, 24 School Rd, M-Th, 9:00 am - 4:30 pm 

Please click on the link below to join the Public Hearing via Internet 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81293187655 

Join via Phone: 646-558-8656 

Zoom Webinar ID: 812 9318 7655 

Passcode: 316385 

 

Dated March 29, 2022 in Weston, CT by Sarah Schlechter, Chairwoman 

To be published in The Norwalk Hour on Thursday, April 7, 2022 and Thursday, April 14, 2022 and on 

the Town of Weston’s website on Thursday, April 7, 2022 under Legal Notices: 

https://www.westonct.gov/government/legal-notices 
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